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Topic – Art Attack! 

Value of the Term – Aspiration 

 

 

  

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
We have been blown away by the resilience and way the Year 6 children have handled their SATs this week, 
they have been truly amazing. We are extremely proud of them and I hope you can celebrate their success 
and achievements with them over the weekend.  
 

A big well done and thank you to the rest of the school community for their support and kindness as they 
have respected the Year 6s whilst sitting their SATs, remained quiet around school and given lovely 
message of support.  
 

Another hard week for the teachers to choose who to celebrate in assembly, but we celebrated these 
children today for achieving the certificate of excellence or the values award:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Our attendance winners this week are Year 2 with a very good 98.2%, a super week for attendance across 
the school, well done everyone!  
 

We were unable to collect the housepoints this week due to the Year 6 children having a well-deserved end 
of SATs celebration so it will be double points and end of term total next week!  
 

Look below to see the wonderful Year 6 picture, we celebrated them all in assembly as it was impossible to 
pick out anyone this week! They are all now looking forward to their residential on Monday morning.  
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UNIFORM REMINDERS 

 
 
 
 

 
Staffing news, Miss Stockwell has been unwell for some time, I am sure the preschool parents have noticed 
she hasn’t been around. Sadly, Miss Stockwell has decided to make the decision to resign from her role at 
Mountford Manor and will not be returning. I am sure you will join me in thanking Miss Stockwell for all her 
hard work and dedication to the children and families of Mountford Manor and wish her all the best for a 
happy and healthy future.  
 

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday for Term 5’s  
Thrilling Thursday where we will celebrate all the  
achievements of this term.  
 

Wishing you a lovely, sunny weekend.   
 

With best wishes,  
Mrs Helen Wollington 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

The amazing 
class of 2025!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

  

 

  

Upcoming diary dates: 
 

Monday 19th – Wednesday 21st May   
Year 6 Residential to Hill End  
 

Thursday 22nd May – Thrilling Thursday 
8:40am Early Years     2pm Years 1-6 
 

Friday 23rd May – End of Term 5 

Red polo shirt  
Navy blue jumper or  
Cardigan. Black or grey 
trousers, skirt or pinafore 
dress. Black shoes or trainers  
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